
           

 

 

 

Saltford Post Office® 

478a Bath Road 

Saltford 

Bristol 

BS31 3DJ 

 

Your new branch has opened 

 

We recently asked your views on some key areas about our plans to restore the Post Office 

service in the local community. We received 1 response and we opened the branch on 

Monday 24 September 2018. 

 

Customer welcomed the re-opening of the Post Office and said the access to the new 

branch was excellent. 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 

 
 


